Formation Report
Council Meeting February 9, 2022
Br. Chrysostom


Since the last Council meeting, there have been a number of classes held for each level of formands.  

Classes were conducted by the Abbot, Br. Robert, Sr. Anna Grace and Sr. Julian.  Feedback was positive on each of the classes.  

We have 2 potential candidates for Postulants this year at this time.

It is currently looking as though there will be 3 1st year Novices this next year, 4 2nd year Novices along with 6 people making Life Vows and 1 Oblate Profession.

We have been making progression on the 5 Year Plan and are working on that at this time.  The Sub-group is made up of Sr. Anna Grace, Br. Steven Joseph and Sr. Margaret Mary.

The revision of the Junior section of the Vowed Life Manual should be going to the Abbot by the end of February for review and approval.
